
The West Virginia State Bar Young Lawyers Section

OF THE YEAR AWARD
MENTOR

All nominations must be  
received by March 31, 2014. 

Nominations should be sent to:
The West Virginia State Bar/Mentor of the Year Award
2000 Deitrick Boulevard
Charleston, WV 25311
or email caseya@wvbar.org  
or fax to 304-558-2467

The Mentor of the Year Award will be presented at the 2014  
Annual Meeting Banquet of the West Virginia State Bar in 
Charleston, W.Va., on May 9 2014. 

The Young Lawyers’ Executive Committee is currently taking nomi-
nations for its inaugural Mentor of the Year Award. This award is 
meant to honor a seasoned lawyer who has provided mentorship 
and guidance to young lawyers. 

Nomination Procedure:
Nominations may be made by any young lawyer who would like to 
nominate his or her mentor, or by anyone who knows a lawyer who 
commits his or her time to helping young lawyers transition into the 
practice of law. Nominations should include the name and address 
of the nominee and a brief statement regarding why you believe 
this person is a great mentor. 
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